
 

 

 

September 15, 2022 

Dear Families: 

 

Please see the latest updates below: 

 

Events: 

September 23           Native American Day (No School) 

September 26-29      Native American Week in NSD 

September 28           Individual Photo Day  

September 29           Wellness Walk & Health Fair (Community Center, 12:30 – 2:30 pm) 

 

Health & Safety: 

Due to construction, we ask that you use the west entrance of the school.  Further, please park in 

designated parking spaces and not in back, as the buses need to be able to pick up and drop off students.  

Students should be brought into the building if there isn’t an adult visible to supervise. 

 

Please do not allow any nut products to be brought into the building.  We are a NUT FREE District. 

 

Academic & Events: 

Please remember that students’ cell phones must be kept in their lockers at all times, as they create a 

major distraction to the learning environment. 

 

In October, there will be a Parent Advisory Meeting, as well as a Family Night. 

 

Homework: 

Please remember that students bring home their take-home folders on Thursdays.  Please check their 

back-packs nightly for homework.  Reading with your students for 20 minutes each night, as well as 

making sure they get a good night’s sleep, increases learning success.   

 

Employment: 

We are currently accepting applications for substitutes &volunteers, as well as nursing assistant & paras.  

For more information, please look at our website or call the office. 

 

Sports: 

Cross Country & Volleyball schedules are posted on our website.    The Cross Country Team will be 

traveling to Manson this Saturday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nespelem S.D. 

 

 

  

 

NESPELEM SCHOOL DISTRICT #14 
PO BOX 291 
NESPELEM, WA  99155 
PHONE: (509) 634-4541 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


